
   

 
 
 

We informed the Company that the Contracting MOA (FiOS 
Jobs of the Future) has expired and is no longer in existence. 
The Union’s position is that the Company is to abide by 
Article 7-Contracting of Work. The ball is in the Company’s 
court to respond. Our message is LOUD AND CLEAR; we will 
NOT let contractors take our work!  
 
 

WE DEMAND JOB SECURITY 
 
 
 

 
 

 


